
From: Eric Holm
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Lathrop, Shelby S (Shaw Environmental, Inc.); Shook, Laura; Jonas, Mark; rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com;

Rassany Suvans; John Yurish; Barclay, Diane
Subject: RE: Commingled plume
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2009 11:47:51 AM

Steve:
 
We have completed the commingle application for the UST Fund.  It has been mailed to the RP's for
the necessary signatures earlier this week. Upon receipt back of the necessary signed pages it will be
submitted to Judy Reid at the UST Fund for review and processing.
 
Please let me know if you require any additional info.
 
Thanks

Eric 

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org] 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 11:01 AM
Cc: Lathrop, Shelby S (Shaw Environmental, Inc.); Shook, Laura; Jonas, Mark;
rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com; Eric Holm
Subject: Commingled plume

Hello All,
 
This e-mail will serve as an update to all the Responsible participants. The  current status of the
commingled plume application (according to Diane Barclay) is summarize below:
 
The complete commingled plume fund application is being finalized and sent to all parties for review by
next week (8/3/2009).  This will involve some legal review, so I can’t predict exactly when the
application will be submitted; however, things look very promising for the agreement to go forward.
 
ACEH concurred with the proposal to prepare a SCM for the sites due by September 30, 2009,
 prior to the completion of a FS/CAP that would address residual contamination beneath all three
sites, Currently, coordinated groundwater monitoring was completed for all three sites in August
2009 and a joint GW monitoring report is due by October 15, 2009.
 
Please be aware that the commingled plume application should be completed prior to the
implementation of any remedial action, as the Fund will require pre-approval for all
reimbursement costs. At present, ACEH has not received an update on the status of the
commingled plume application. Please provide ACEH with a status update on the commingled
plume application.
 
Thank you for your cooperation.
 
Sincerely,
Steven Plunkett
Hazardous Materials Specialist

mailto:eholm@deltaenv.com
mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org
mailto:Shelby.S.Lathrop@contractor.conocophillips.com
mailto:Laura.Shook@stantec.com
mailto:mjonas@craworld.com
mailto:rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com
mailto:rsuvans@deltaenv.com
mailto:jyurish@deltaenv.com
mailto:Diane.Barclay@stantec.com


Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
 
Phone: (510) 383-1767
Fax: (510) 337-9335
Email: mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org
 
 
Online case files are available at the website below
http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp
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"The bicycle is a curious invention,
The passenger is also its engine."
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